
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Kerr regarding a Request for a Special 
Meeting of Council 
 
Whereas Lakeshore has had many 1 in a 100 Year Storms over the past 3 years; 

And whereas residents have shared their frustration with Council and Administration 
and basement flooding and sewage backups;  

And whereas resident share that information from the Municipality to concerns on these 
topics create more questions than answers; 

And whereas residents have asked many times for a Special Meeting of Council to 
share their concerns and personal stories; 

Be it resolved that Council through the Mayor call for a Special Meeting Of Council in 
September 2021 to hear from the residents directly about their concerns of sewage 
backups, basement flooding’s and listen to their recommendations as to how to stop 
these issues from happening again; and 

Be it further resolved that Stantec and all other companies that Lakeshore has hired to 
consult or help with flood mitigation be on hand to answer questions. 


